Thornaby Church of England Primary School
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Easter Egg Raffle

Following the success of our Easter Egg Raffle last year we are intending to hold this fund raising activity again this year. We would be very grateful if you could take advantage of any Easter egg offers on at the local supermarkets and donate an egg to our Grand Easter Egg Raffle. Nearer the time tickets will be on sale at 20p each. The Grand Easter Egg Raffle will be drawn on Friday 30th March.

Baby News


Our Congratulations go to Mrs Bell gave birth to a daughter (name still unknown) on 24th February. Both are doing very well.  
Easter Celebrations


We are having an Easter Egg decorating competition this year. All children will be given an egg and time to decorate this in school during the last week of term. A prize will be given for the best creation in each year group. These will then be on display for you to view with your child on Monday 26th March from 2.45pm.  

Attendance 

Thank you to everyone who is making a great effort to improve attendance. Last half term we achieved 94.25% which is just below our target of 94.8% but this is much improved on the same time last year. Anyone with 100% attendance at the end of term will be put into our next prize draw. If your child is unwell and unable to attend school please contact the school office before 9.30am to report the reason for their absence.
Headlice

Please can we request that you remain extra vigilant re Head Lice. Please can you check your child’s hair and treat if necessary. It appears that some parents may not be checking their child’s hair thoroughly enough, which means that those children who are headlice free are then being reinfected. Please help us by checking your child’s hair. If you require any help or advice regarding head lice please contact one of our Parent Support Advisors.
Playground


Over the last few weeks we have had several disputes between parents/carers that have been carried on into the school playground. We ask you to be mindful that we are a school and request that you moderate your language and behaviour whilst on our premises.
Holidays

Children break up for Easter on Friday 30th March and return on Monday 16th April.  Please note that the Summer Half Term holiday is a week later than normal, from 4th to 8th June, as it includes the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee. Please could we remind parents that holidays should NOT be taken during the school term.  



      
     Mrs Elaine Hughes-Narborough
  Headteacher

